
  
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

TO:          Parents of Students of Olive Chapel Rt. 1 

 

FROM:   Jennifer Bullard 

 

DATE:    April 10, 2014 

                 

RE:          Transportation Update 

 

 

 

Due to the closing of Kelly Rd. bridge on 4/14/14, we are asking your assistance regarding 

your child’s bus route.  Rt. 1 will now be serviced by bus 1165, Mr. McDonald in the PM 

only effective Monday afternoon (4/14), and will continue until the last day of the 

traditional school year (10-month).  Mr. Calvin will continue to drive the AM route, 

and will take over the PM when traditional is out for the summer break.   

 

Mr. McDonald will be arriving at Olive Chapel in the afternoons approximately 4:00-4:05.  

Please be prepared to meet your child(ren) at their assigned stop(s) earlier than normal. 

   

Thank you for your cooperation and patience as we strive to provide safe and efficient 

transportation.  I hope you will find this necessary change beneficial to all involved.  Please 

contact our office if any questions or issues.   

   

 

 

 

                           
 

 

CC:           Mrs. Lavery, Principal OCES 

                  Ms. Fuller, OCES 

                  Ms. Mitchell, Western Area Mgr. 

 
 
                                             TRANSPORTATION DEPARTMENT 
                                                     

 

W E B S I T E :  W W W . W C P S S . N E T  

A P E X  T R A N S P O R T A T I O N  
1501  L A U R A  D U N C A N  R O A D  

A P E X ,  N O R T H  C A R O L I N A  2 7 502  

P H O N E :  919 .387 .2 230  
        F A X :  91 9 .38 7 .440 0  

 
 
 


